
 

 

CANWHITE SANDS CORP.  
Suite 1930, 440-2nd Ave SW 

Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 5E9 

ELECTRONIC MAIL 

November 1, 2021 
 
  
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Prairie and Northern Region/Région des Prairies et du Nord     
Canada Place  
Suite 1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue  
Edmonton, Alberta T5J 4C3 
 
 
RE: CanWhite Sands Corp response to IAAC letter of clarification Received Sept 21, 2021 – Video of 
open house August 24, 2021 

 
CanWhite Sands Corporation (CWS) submitted a response on October 15, 2021 to the IAAC letter received 
September 21, 2021 which included a full un-edited video of the CWS Public Open House August 24, 2021. 
 
As discussed with Ms. Shelly Boss and Mr. Ian Marten, the IAAC can only accept content that can repost 
publicly as the Privacy Act precludes the use of republishing the video without Waivers and Consent forms 
from all participants. Although CWS has no objection to its use, it is not feasible to obtain such 
documentation from all public participants who were known or spoke on the video.  
 
As a solution, CWS is having a summary of the video prepared in written form for submission where 
content can be forwarded for review without breach of the privacy act.  
 
We anticipate this material to be forwarded under separate cover later this week. 
 
 
Best Regards,  

 
Brent Bullen, MBA  
Chief Operating Officer  
CanWhite Sands Corp. 
 
cc:    
Jennifer Winsor P. Eng. (Manitoba Conservation and Climate, Environmental Approvals) 
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